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PCA ACTIVITY CALENDAR       August 2018 

Thurs, Aug 16 6:30P   K-8 Orientation 

Mon, Aug 20 9:00A   Teacher In-Service 

 5:00P   Girls Home VB game vs. Ladd 

Tues, Aug 21 4:00P   Girls VB game @ Ohio 

Thurs, Aug 23 8:00A   First Day of School for K-8 

 5:00P   Girls Home VB game vs. LaMoille 

Mon, Aug 27 4:00P   Girls VB game @ Bradford 

Tues, Aug 28 5:00P   Girls Home VB game vs. Malden 

Wed, Aug 29 8:30A   Preschool Orientation 

Thurs, Aug 30   4:00P   Girls VB game @ Neponset 

 

The beginning of the new school year is upon us! We hope 

you have had a wonderful summer full of good memories 

and times of rest. We are prayerful for the new year, the 

teachers, the students...What will God do at and through 

PCA this year??? 

 K-8 Parent/Student Orientation is THIS Thursday, August 16 at 6:30 p.m. 

Please plan on attending. Information, sign-up forms, paperwork, meet the 

teachers! Students can bring in supplies on this night as well.  

 Lunch menus for August and September are due tomorrow, August 15. 

 Bus students… Parents, if your child(ren) will ride the bus this year, there is information for you to fill out 

at the Princeton School District Office. The office is located on Dover Road. 

 Kindergarten parents… Please remember to bring in a certified copy of your child’s birth certificate. We 

will make a photocopy of the birth certificate to keep in your student’s file. 

Coach Clausen and the girls have been working hard 

this month to prepare for this year’s volleyball season.  

Practices for August: 

     - August 15   9-11 AM 

     - August 16   9-11 AM 

     - August 17   9-11 AM 

     - August 24   3-5  PM 

     - August 31   3-5  PM 

First game is Monday, August 20, 5:00 PM vs. Ladd,  

at PCA 

 Preschool orientation is Wednesday, August 29 at 8:30 a.m. 

First day of preschool is Wednesday, September 5. 

Miss Elisha  

& Miss Deb 

welcome 

you! 



August 
01 - Abby Harris           4th Grade 

01 - Santiago Slevin           3rd Grade 

02 - Alahna Jacobs           5th Grade 

03 - Corwin Murray           5th Grade 

04 - Pastor Odell                 Superintendent 

11 - Jeremiah Foster          5th Grade 

 

 

16 - Madison Swisher        2nd Grade 

23 - Gabriel Glass               8th Grade 

27 - Violet Scruggs             1st Grade 

27 - Emmeline Murray      4th Grade 

31 - Trustin Crew            4th Grade 

31 - Alice Scruggs            3rd Grade 

IMPORTANT Communication details! 

Please take a few minutes to sign up for alerts/cancellations for PCA with your 

mobile phone called BCR Alerts. Steps are as follows:  

Go to bcrnews.com and click on ‘Sections’. You will find BCR Alerts located towards the bottom 

of the list. Go into this tab to sign up and choose Princeton Christian Academy.  

It is not difficult to do and you are welcome to click on other things such as severe weather 

alerts, activities for area schools, and community notifications. We are so thankful for this tool 

as it is a vital link between our parents and staff as to information going out to you in keeping 

our families notified. 
 

Also, another very important weekly form of communication is the school note posted on the 

school’s website at princetonchristianacademy.org every Tuesday during the school year. The 

staff takes precious time to organize this note for you so please take the time to read and fol-

low your child’s schoolwork and activities. We also have a Facebook page. If you have any 

questions/concerns at any time, feel free to call the school’s office at 815/875-2933 or talk with 

your child’s teacher.  

Thanks to General Mills and Walmart, when you buy 

five Box Tops for Education products between 

7/10/18 and 9/10/18 and scan your receipt with the 

Box Tops Bonus App, you automatically earn 50 Box 

Tops--that’s $5 for our school! Thank you to all who 

participate! 

See you soon!!! 


